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Calendar change 

Re Provinces Face Calls To Make New National Day For Truth and Reconciliation A Statutory 
Holiday  (Sept. 29) and An Important Day For Canada’s Relationship With Indigenous Peoples  
(Sept. 30):  

As much as I share the sentiments expressed by contributor Dakota Kochie, I think that holidays 
in honour of a cause rarely do anything to further the cause. 

However, if we’re looking for a symbolic gesture that at least does no harm, how about putting 
the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation in place of Victoria Day? 

Doug Wiens Edmonton 

 


